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BANCO FINANCIERO INTERNACIONAL S.A.TO OPEN BRANCH
IN ZED MARIEL
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ZED Mariel Office

Banco Financiero Internacional S.A. (BFI) will open a branch in the Special Development Zone and will
provide services to the companies that invest there.

The BFI branch will be located in PelAcano Trade Center, currently under construction and will start
operations in March 2016.
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